
Unofficial Translation 

 
 

Declaration of Rio Group on the agreement reached in Bolivia to celebrate a 
Referendum on the Draft Constitution 

 
 
The Member States of Rio Group expressed their satisfaction for the political 

consensus reached the adoption of the Convoke Law to Referendum for Resolving 

the Political Draft Constitution of the State by the Congress of Bolivia, on October 

21st. 

 

The Rio Group congratulates the people, the government and the Bolivian 

authorities, for the agreement reached, which has allowed, through dialogue and 

constructive manner prosecute political activity within the framework of democratic 

institutions and the Rule of Law. 

 
 

Mexico City, October 24th, 2008. 
 
 

* * * 


